ATTENTION ALL DEMAREST
SOCCER PLAYERS!

* There will be a meeting for any 6t-8th grade student
interested in playing for the 2018 Demarest Middle
School Soccer Team on Thursday, September 6t after
school in the Demarest Middle School Gymnasium.

* Tryouts will be held at Wakelee Field on Sept. 12th, 13th,
& 17t from 3:45-4:45. All Medical forms must be turned
in to participate.

* The season runs through the months of September and
October.

* Practice will begin on Wednesday, September 12t at
3:45 -4:45 P.M. at Wakelee Field.

* If you have any questions please email Mr. DeMaio
(demaiov@nvnet.org)




